
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@state.vt.us] 
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 9:57 AM 
To: Mark Whitworth 
Subject: Re: Continued sale of SPEED RECs 
 

 
Hi Mark, 
I am out of the office today and tomorrow, but I am happy to chat with you about this. How about we 
catch up Tues, assuming you will be at the Statehouse? 
Thanks 
Darren 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Mar 5, 2015, at 9:52 AM, Mark Whitworth <mark@energizevermont.org> wrote: 

Darren, 
I was about to send you a public records request relating to the continued sale of SPEED 
RECs. Rather than make you guys collect a bunch of stuff that I then have to read, I’d 
rather just ask you.  
During the H.40 hearings in HNRE, somebody asked if just repealing SPEED wouldn’t 
eliminate the taint of double-counting SPEED RECs. That is, if we repealed SPEED, 
wouldn’t that be sufficient to enable the continued sale of Vermont RECs to states like 
Connecticut? 
Chairman Klein shot the idea down, suggesting that Connecticut actually required 
Vermont to enact an RPS in order for REC sales to continue. 
Have other New England states ever said that Vermont must establish an RPS in order 
for them to continue buying RECs from Vermont? 
Thanks, 
Mark 
----------------------------------------------- 
Mark Whitworth 
Energize Vermont 
PO Box 172 
East Burke, VT 05832 
Mark@EnergizeVermont.org 
Wireless: 802 424 0540  
617 510 4624 
Fax: 888 467 7550 
Home: 802 467 3812 
----------------------------------------------- 
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